
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
Birthday treats for the children 

 
Many children ask if they can bring treats, such as sweets, to school on their birthday, to 
share with their class and teachers. This is a lovely tradition and a nice way to celebrate 
birthdays. 
 
However because only certain foods are kosher, it is necessary to restrict the range of treats 
allowed in school. We also ask parents not to send into school any food that contains nuts, 
including bags of mixed dried fruits which may contain nut elements. 
 
To promote healthy eating, we have also included Whitworth’s Sunny Raisins, as a 
healthier option in the list of permitted treats. 
 
Therefore, if you wish to send some treats in for your child’s class on their birthday, please 
choose only from the list below:- 
 

Mars Maltesers 
Mars Starburst 
Cadbury’s Chocolate Buttons 
Cadbury’s Creamy White Buttons 
Cadbury’s Fingers 
Nestle Kit Kat 
Whitworth’s Sunny Raisins 

 
 
Unfortunately, any other treats sent into school will not be distributed, and will be sent 
home again. 
 
Thank you for your help, 

 
Mr S Langford 
Headteacher 
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